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Essential Business Employee Verification

March 24, 2020

Employee Information:
Dr. Daenerys Targaryen, DDS
Associate Dentist
Westeros Dental Clinic
1234 Red Keep Way
Austin, TX 78757

Valid: March 24, 2020 – April 22, 2020
To Whom It May Concern:
This letter verifies that Dr. Daenerys Targaryen, DDS currently works for Westeros Dental Clinic, a local general dental practice deemed by the City of Austin/Travis County/the State of Texas/Governor Greg Abbott and public health agencies as an “essential business” during the COVID-19 Pandemic, and therefore exempt from the “shelter at home” order. Westeros Dental Clinic is authorized to, and expected to, continue with its operations to treat dental emergencies. 
Dr. Targaryen’s presence outside or on the road is a legal exception to the current travel restrictions as she has been directed to report to the office to treat patient emergencies, as long as she is feeling well.
Please allow Dr. Targaryen to travel to and from work without incident.
To verify employment, please email drjon@westerosdental.com or call 512.867.5309

Kindest regards,
Dr. Jon Snow 

CEO of Westeros Dental Clinic
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